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Comment

With regard to the current legislative proposals for 2024, the Board of License Commissioners supported last year's
Office of the Sheriff legislation for an amendment to 18-2501(a) for the removal of the words "that offers or
provides live entertainment" . As the Chairperson of the current Board of License Commissioners, I am relaying to
you that I support the 2024 legislation to amend 18-2501(a) to remove the words "that offers or provides live
entertainment".
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